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	LOWTON WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

18th December 2020



Dear Parents/ Carers,
	Walliams
	925
	Rowling
	1014

	Dahl
	982
	Cowell
	886


Overall winners are Rowling with 8919 points

School Opens 

School will re-open on Tuesday 5th January. Thank you.
Thank you

I would like to thank all of the staff of Lowton West for their hard work in keeping the children safe during the ongoing pandemic and for working tirelessly to ensure the very best education for the children of Lowton West. Thanks to all of the children who have been amazing and have worked extremely hard all term.
Thank you to all parents/ carers for your ongoing support during these difficult times.

Many thanks also to the Governors of Lowton West for their ongoing support during this challenging period.
Save the Children

Many thanks to all of the children for supporting our ‘Save the Children’ day.

Everyone looked fantastic in their Christmas jumpers. Thank you for your kind donations – we raised a grand total of £298.00.

Our Virtual Christmas Card

We hope that you enjoy viewing the Lowton West virtual Christmas card. It can be  accessed via the link below (and via the Homepage of the school website):

https://www.virtualadvent.co.uk/lowtonwest/
Christmas Gallery

We have put together photographs taken during our Christmas activities this week. You can view these via the Homepage of our school website.  You can also view your child’s class photographs via the ‘Class pages’ section on the school website.

In the event of heavy snow this winter

If, on the first day of snow, the amount is so heavy and/or the roads and transport system is so disrupted, then we will post a message on the school website as soon as possible that morning. When school is opened during this period, sensible footwear is advised and preferably a change of footwear to be brought into school for during the school day.

Contact Numbers

Please ensure that your contact details are up-to-date. If you change your telephone number(s) or address, please inform the school office staff immediately. Thank you.

Flasks 

Please be reminded that hot food is not allowed to be brought into school in flasks.

School promotional video (virtual online Open Day) for prospective parents

The school’s virtual online Open Day went live on 26th November.  Please pass on the link to any prospective parents:

www.primarytour.co.uk/lowtonwest
Out of School Achievements 

Well done to Joshua W. (C10) who gained his 3rd KYU at karate and is now a brown belt.

Well done to Lewis T. (C14) and Leighton T. (C7) who helped to put up the outdoor nativity/crib for their local Church display – they received a special mention on Twitter for their efforts. Both the boys and their family are really proud of their work!
Happy Christmas
I wish everyone a happy and peaceful Christmas!  Enjoy spending time with your families and stay safe.
My very best wishes to you all for the festive season,
Mrs Jeanette Westhead

Headteacher         
